
Calientegram         1 June 2014 
 
Well, we did need the rain afterall. 
 
What we did last week: 
This time, weather didn't catch up with us.  Ed lead 6 bikes and 10 riders out to the 3 Sisters (FM 335, 
336, and 337) in Leakey.  Thanks Ed.  Other than that, it was a quiet weekend.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Monday, June 2, Officer's Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. in the Caliente Training Room 
  NOTE:  Last calientegram stating June 3rd was in error. 
 
Thursday, June 5, Chapter Social @ 6:30 p.m. [Closed Event] 
  Location:  Fuddruckers at 6759 NW Loop 410 
  Please send a courtesy RSVP to asstdirector@calientehog.com 
 
Saturday, June 7, Caliente Training Room 
   9:30 a.m. - New Member Orientation 
   NOTE:  Normal Road Captain Meeting will be rescheduled.   
 
What's just around the corner: 
June 12th - 15th:  Republic of Texas (R.O.T.) Rally - Austin [Open Event] 
June 22nd: Garrison Brothers, Johnson City Ride [Closed Event] 
  $10 / person, must RSVP and pay to secretary@calientehog.com NLT June 7th 

Save the dates: 
June 28th: Texas Dragon/Oasis, Austin [Closed Event] 
July 4th: Comfort Parade [Open Event] 
July 13th: Evaluation Ride - Gonzo [Closed Event] 
July 19th:  Annual Caliente H.O.G. Picnic - Location Canyon Lake [Closed Event] 
  Once again we'll be having our picnic at the Joint SA Base Facilities, pavilion 3 
  Please contact activities@calientehog.com to offer your help 
August 4th - 10th:  Sturgis 2014 [Open Event] 
September 20th - 21st:  Demo Rides and Miss Caliente [Open Event] 
October 10th - 13th: Big Bend Overnight Ride [Closed Event] 
November 6th - 9th:  Loan Star Rally - Galveston [Open Event] 
December 13th:  Chapter Christmas Party [Closed Event] 
 
In other news: 
Just a reminder about open and closed events.  Open events are open to anyone.  Closed events are 
open to members and a guest.  You can always invite a friend to ride on any of our chapter rides.  All they 
need to do is sign a waiver (similar to the one you sign when you renew your membership) and they are 
covered.  It would be nice if they road a Harley too but we're a friendly group, we won't hold it against 
them if they don't.   

It is starting to get a little warmer out there.  Don't forget sunscreen and to stay hydrated.   
 
Respectfully,  

Your Squirrel 
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